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Date: February 26, 2025 
To: Chair and Members of the West Harbour Site (WHS) Vision Board 

Committee
From: Paul Takala, CEO/Chief Librarian  

Cindy Poggiaroni, Director Collections and Program Development
Subject: West Harbour Redevelopment Program Presentation – PT/CP

           

RECOMMENDATION 
That the West Harbour Site Vision Board Committee receive the West Harbour 
Redevelopment Program presentation for information. 

BACKGROUND 
N/A.


